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Site Report – Nondalton – January 2023 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Moon McCarley, Principal 

  
 

 
 
Outstanding Activities and Events 
 
Two students traveled to the skills camp being held in Newhalen. They had a great time. Everyone else was 
recovering from Covid.  
We are pleased to welcome the statewide mentor, Lesa Meath, whenever she visits. She visited Ms. 
Anelons Class in January.  
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Personnel  

 
• We are happy to welcome Taylor McPherson to Nondalton School. Mr. McPherson is student teaching 

with Jeff Hagen. 
• He immediately stepped up and helped when needed to help during the covid outbreak.  

 

 
 
 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
The Nondalton instructional team is focusing on helping students take ownership of their standards based 
education. They are scaffolding this based on the developmental levels of each classroom group.  

 
 

Technology Progress 
 

• No progress 
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Facility Update 
 
• Everything is running smoothly, thanks to a great team on site and at the district level. 

 
LSAC Activity 

 
• We hope to have an election soon.  

 
Volunteer Report 

 
• Nothing to report 

 
Professional Development 

 
• We are making the most of the professional development time available.  

 
Pupil Attendance 

 
• Attendance in January took a hit because so many students contracted Covid.  

 
Student and Staff Safety 

 
• The majority of students and several staff members contracted covid shortly after returning to 

school after the break.  
• We were glad to have PPE left over from last year.  

 
Subsistence Calendar 

 
• We continue to focus our efforts on recouping the losses incurred from lost instructional time.  

 
Other 
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